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Members: 

Additional anti-gun legislation does not reduce gun crime!  That is easily verifiable.  

Gun legislations that's now on the books is not effective because it is not 

ENFORCED!  Gun legislation was first introduced in about 1968 and has been added 

to many times.  Each year with more gun restrictions gun crime has increased.  If you 

are serious about reducing gun crime, WHICH SO FAR YOU HAVE NOT BEEN, 

enforce the laws that are now enacted.  Additional gun laws restrict ONLY the people 

that respect the law and will follow it.  Criminals have no respect for ANY law you 

enact.  Please get that message!! 

Sincerely, 

Pat    


